
The Bank End and Hunningley Primary Partnership 
 

Friday 20th April 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Care Provision offered for Bank End and Hunningley Pupils 

Dear families, 

For children who are entering Hunningley Primary School during the school closure period, you need the 
following information: 

School is open from 8am-3:30pm Monday-Friday-Closing as normal for the Easter Holidays 3rd April-20th 
April. 

The school gates will be open until 9am-parents may drive down to the carpark and bring their children 
to the main front doors.  

Breakfast will be provided in the main school hall. 

Lunches will be provided for all pupils attending-these are likely to be in the form of a packed lunch. 
Should you choose, you may bring your own pack lunch. 

All children should bring their Home Learning Pack every day as staff will give them time to complete the 
work that teachers have set for them.  

All children have been grouped and staff have been allocated to groups on a rota system.  

• Group 1-has children from Early Years and Year 1 

• Group 2-has children from Y2 and Y3 

• Group 3-has children from Y4 

• Group 4- has children from Y5 and Y6 

There are about 10 children in every group.  

Children will have a daily timetable that includes time for their home learning, Sports and Outdoor Activities, 
D&T, Spanish and project-based learning.  

The car park will be open from 3pm for you to park and arrive at the main entrance to pick up your 
child(ren) by 3:30pm.  

Should you not need your place any longer or should you or a member of your family become ill and need 
to self-isolate, please ring 01226284867 or email n.thorpe@bankend.org 

Thank you for your continued support and for working with us in the weeks ahead. 

Mrs Nic Thorpe 

 

Executive Headteacher  
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